
Dear Gordon, 
  
After discussions with the Municipality concerning my reservations about installation of a septic system 
as part of the Wedgeport Wastewater Project I understand that these concerns should go through you 
to Council. 
  
My main concern, and reason for not participating in the program, is the ownership issue – I don’t 
believe the Municipality  should own the system. I am not alone in thinking this. So I am hereby 
requesting that by-law # 37  
  
be changed to allow the ownership to revert back to the property owner after a short period of time, ie, 
5 -10 years. Shortest time possible is preferable to me personally. So I am asking that Counsel review 
this issue and 
  
by-law 37 to allow ownership to go back to the property owner and also at that same time the 
maintenance of the system becomes the responsibility of the property owner and any service fees by 
the Municipality cease.  
  
Please feel free to call if you have questions or need to discuss further. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Al McNamara 
 


